

"Building the bridge from foundation to innovation!"

What's Happening at Pine Grove

Dear Parents,

Our staff is in the process of making class placement decisions for the 2023-2024 school year. Much time, thought, and consideration is given to this process.

As has been our policy in past years, we do not take specific teacher requests. There are many reasons for this policy. First, with 400 plus families, we would be unable to honor everyone's request. In addition, we cannot guarantee that a teacher will be teaching a specific grade level as staffing changes can still occur throughout late spring and into the summer. Thank you for your understanding of this important policy. Teacher placements for 23-24 will be communicated in July.

Pine Grove is looking to hire an additional Educational Assistant for the 23-24 school year. If you would like a job working with awesome kids and would enjoy a schedule that is aligned with your student, please apply on DCSD's career site today!

Thank you for your continued support!



Congratulations to our newest inductees of the National Elementary Honor Society!



Kindergarten coding their bees in STEM class.

PGE Principal



5th graders put their financial literacy skills to good use at Young Ameritown.



Celebrating Chap's Wish Week in support of the Make-A-Wish Foundation and our "Wish Kid", Aria!



2nd graders celebrate their published writing by sharing it with their buddies!



6th graders enjoyed their overnight trip to Outdoor Ed at Stone Canyon.

Spotlight on the Chap Family



WELCOME TO THE CHAP FAMILY youtube.com

Welcome to the Chap Family!

PGE is lucky to be a part of a family of schools. Watch this video to see our story!

Click here to watch Video**

Thank You PGE Community!



As we reflect on this past year, we are so grateful for the home-school connection. Whether you participated in one of our parent groups of PGEA or SAC, donated to a fundraiser, attended a restaurant night, or gave of your time as a classroom, library, or community event volunteer - our school is better because of our parent

Upcoming Dates & Reminders

April 10 - 14 - State CMAS testing for grades 3-6

April 21 - No School - Comp day for staff

April 24 - No School for students - Teacher PD day

May 22 - Panther Choir sings at Rockies Game!

May 24 - 6th-grade end-of-year party and Clap Out

May 25 - Last day of school for all students

August 8 - First Day of School for grades 1-6 for the 23-24 school year

Pine Grove Elementary
Pine Grove Website

10450 Stonegate Parkway
Parker, CO, 80134
303-387-8075

Make sure and follow us on Facebook to keep up to date on what's happening inside the walls of Pine Grove!

CONTACT US



Douglas County School District | 620 Wilcox Street, Castle Rock, CO 80104

Unsubscribe amy.sharpless@dcsdk12.org

Update Profile | Constant Contact Data Notice

Sent by kelly.coonts@dcsdk12.org powered by

